
Supporting Statement 

The purpose of this application is to upgrade the old 1940s single glazed windows to current energy 

efficient standards.  The existing units are rotting and not functioning correctly due to age. 

The proposed units are similar to units fitted to No 1 and No 2 Parsons Field and are the last ones in 

the whole block to be upgraded. 
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